
February 16, 2024 

Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
c/o Barry A Burton, County Administrator 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater, FL 33756 

Dear Mr. Burton, 

The Town of Redington Shores is in complete agreement with the City of Madeira Beach proceeding 
with the construction of the Redington Emergency Services Building. 

This collaborative effort by the towns of Redington Beach, North Redington Beach, Redington Shores, 
Madeira Beach and Pinellas County will greatly enhance the safety and efficiency of emergency 
services in our beach communities. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Hendrickson 
Mayor 


